CREEKSIDE 

SBDM MINUTES

May 14th, 2007

2:30 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER- The meeting was called to order by Laura Price. Members present were Laura Price, Stacy Brawner, Becky Dennis, Rita Shultz and Lisa Patterson.   

 

CONSIDERATION OF AGENDA-  Mrs.Price and Stacy Brawner added the following items to the agenda…closed session, Thoughtful Ed and summer committee meetings.  Rita Shultz made the motion to approve the amended agenda and Becky Dennis seconded.   The agenda was approved by the council.       

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS-  Lory Riney represented the Curriculum Committee.  

APPROVAL OF  MINUTES-  The minutes from the April 16th meeting were read and approved.   Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve and Lisa Patterson seconded. 

REPORTS/BUDGET/POLICIES-  A)  The committee minutes that were submitted to the council were reviewed.  Mrs. Price informed the council and the School Culture Committee that she attended a safety meeting that dealt with changes that are to be made concerning safety issues at the school.   B)  Lory Riney represented the Curriculum Committee and she reviewed those minutes with the council.  C)  The council had the 1st reading of the Budget and Spending Policy.  Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve and Lisa Patterson seconded.   D)  The financial report for the month of May was reviewed.   Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve and Becky Dennis seconded.  

SOCIAL STUDIES TEXTBOOK ADOPTION-  Rita Shultz made the motion to accept proposal # 2, $19,251.77, with shipping taken from PPA funds or the contingency fund.  Stacy Brawner seconded.  The motion passed.

PERSONNEL-  Mrs. Price informed the council that Lisa Sallee has been hired for the Special Ed position.  She is a transfer from Meadowview and will be attending the PD in June.    Mrs. Price also informed the council that Dana Rutherford has accepted the 1st grade position and that she will be posting the preschool position.  An Adhoc committee will be formed to conduct interviews.    

THOUGHTFUL ED SCHEDULE-  Stacy Brawner explained important points concerning the two days of PD (1st and 4th) for Thoughtful Ed.   This will help teachers to understand coding and other questions that might arise.  It is very important that all teachers are on the same page.  Everyone will receive minutes from this PD and time lines are needed.  Joyce Jackson informed Mrs. Price that Creekside was where they needed to be for year 1.

ADJOURNMENT-   The meeting went into closed session at 3:16 p.m. to discuss personnel issues.    The next regular scheduled meeting will be June 4th at 3:00 p.m.  Becky Dennis made the motion to adjourn and Stacy Brawner seconded.    The council came out of closed session at 3:48 p.m. .  Rita Shultz made the motion to adjourn and Lisa Patterson seconded.

